
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crich Carr Church of England  
Primary School and Nursery 

Newsletter 5 – 22nd January 2025 

(Insert Date/Term) 
Nursery 

We have places in our nursery for children 

from their third birthday. We can also offer 

limited wrap-around care to make it more 

convenient for parents. If you know anyone who 

is looking for nursery places for their children, 

please encourage them to get in touch.  

Class 2 Topic – ‘Do We Shape The 

Environment?’ Trips 

We really like to go out of school and ensure 

that the children have the opportunity to 

experience visits that deepen their learning. 

Class 2 will visit the Stone Centre as part of 

their learning. We will also be visiting the 

Heights of Abraham to find out about lead 

mining and the impact it had on Derbyshire. 

Class 1 Topic – ‘How Do We Build A Community?’ 

We will be heading into Crich to find out how 

the local community is supported. We will also 

be using local transport to visit Matlock and 

Derby. We will be discovering the differences 

between villages, towns and cities and finding 

out how communities are supported there. 

 

Safer Internet Day – Tuesday February 11th 

We will be running a parent workshop on how to 

keep your child safe online. The workshop will 

run from 9am – 9.30am and will be held in the 

downstairs classroom. We will also be 

organising a range of activities for the children 

throughout the week to help them keep safe. 

 

Uniform 

A reminder that the Governing Body has updated 

the school’s uniform policy and children are now 

allowed to wear black trainers – plain black and no 

flashing lights or other distractions please. Also 

navy polo shirts are allowed. It’s great that the 

children come in smart, but, especially in Class1, 

we are outside a lot and I would advise that 

children are dressed for the possibility of getting 

muddy! 

 

 

Authorising Trips 

We have a lot of sports activities and trips 

coming up. Please make sure that ClassDojo 

notifications are enabled so you receive updates 

and please reply by the deadline so that we have 

time to organise transport. Making late changes 

to arrangements entails a lot of unnecessary 

additional work for staff. If you do not authorise 

trips and events by deadline, your child may not 

be able to participate. 

 

INSET Days 

We will be taking 4th and 5th September 2025 as 

two of our INSET days in the next academic year 

so the children will start school after the summer 

holidays on Monday 8th September.  

As mentioned in our last Newsletter, the 

remaining INSET days of this academic year will 

be taken on Friday 14th February 2025 and 

Thursday 24th July 2025.  

Clubs 

Currently on Mondays Mrs Chilton and Mr Cash 

are running a coding club. We will start to run 

other clubs in March when the weather 

improves and it is more suitable to be outside.  

 

 

 

 

DATES 2024 

Wed 22 Jan Cross Country Finals 

Thu 23 Jan Year 3&4 Gymnastics 

Fri 24 Jan KS1 FUNdamentals 

Tue 28 Jan Movie Night 

Fri 31 Jan Year 1&2 local area visit to Crich 

Fri 7 Feb NSPCC Number Day 

Tue 11 Feb Class2 Trip to Stone Centre 

Fri 14th Feb INSET Day 

Fri 14th Feb Break up for half term 

Mon 24th Feb Start of new half term 

Tue 25th Feb  Movie Night 

Fri 28th Feb Year 1&2 local area visit to Matlock 

Tue 4th Mar KS1 Fitness Festival 

Fri 7th Mar World Book Day celebrations 

Fri 14th Mar Y1&2 visit to Derby 

Tue 25th Mar Movie Night 

Tue 1st Apr Class2 Trip to Heights of Abraham 

Wed 2nd Apr Class2 celebration of learning 

Thu 3rd Apr Class1 celebration of learning 

Fri 4th Apr End of Spring Term 

 


